
 
 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  
January 9, 2018 6:00 PM 

 
PRESENT: Chairwoman M.L. Maggard, B. Davey, Z. Collister, T. Patti, M. Rhoney, Board Liaison Morreale 
 
EXCUSED: K. Lyle, Historian Sharpe 
 
MINUTES: 
 
Chairwoman Maggard discussed her interactions with the State Historic Preservation representative 
James Finelli and his assistance in helping the Lewiston Historic Preservation Commission rewrite its 
proposed amendments to Town Code Chapter 40, to become more compliant with State regulations and 
to help the Commission become a Certified Local Government. 
 
It was said to mimic the State’s current Model Landmarks Preservation Local Law for New York State 
Municipalities. Collister to type up new Code to reflect this State Law with language for Lewiston. Finelli 
and Town Attorneys to review prior to presentation to Town Board. 
 
Board Liaison Morreale introduced Councilman Jocoby as our new Liaison for the 2018 year.  
 
Chairwoman Maggard asked if anyone was interested in going to this year’s Legacy City Preservation 
Conference in Buffalo this year. No commitments at this time. 
 
There will be another conference in Albany April 26 – 28th.  
 
Town Clerk is setting up badges for the Commissioners for identification when visiting homes or sites 
around the town. LPD to take the photos and issue the badges.  
 
Next meeting scheduled for February 13th 6:00PM 
 
Davey made a motion to adjourn,  Collister seconded the motion and the motion carried. 

 


